[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents/carers,
Thank you for the engagement in the maths lessons last week. This week we’re going to have an English focus using Oak Academy. Following this link: https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year/year-5/subjects/english the children can access the instructions lessons I’d like them to complete. If they scroll down to ‘Instructions’ it should be the second one down and complete:
· Lesson 1 on Monday
· Lesson 2 on Tuesday
· Lesson 3 on Wednesday 
· Lesson 4 on Thursday
· Lesson 5 on Friday 
This covers: reading, reading comprehension, GPS and writing targets. 
These lessons are created by teachers and all follow the same structure. They begin with a quiz then there’s a video explaining the objective. There’s a worksheet to complete which they’ll either need to print or just write the answers down on paper – this can be emailed over to me to look at before our Zoom meeting again Friday. The lesson ends with a final quiz and the children could note their score and write it at the bottom of the work they completed for me to see how they got on. 
Optional additional Tasks
1. Complete the Year 5 arithmetic test (test 3) independently or with support if they need it and I will give the answers for them to mark during our Zoom on Friday. They can either print the test off to complete or write down their answers on a piece of paper. The PDF of the test does have the answers on the final page so ask the children not to look at that please or if you’re able to print the test off don’t print the last page (page12). Thanks!
2. I’ve set 6 books for their reading age and ones I’d recommend for them to read. We read The Finney Island Files in school last week and the children really enjoyed it. 
 ‘The Smiling stones (a historical adventure story Ancient Egypt)’, ‘Spy Files (history and information text)’, ‘Project Grandma (a miniseries family story), ‘All Aboard the Empire Windrush (black history), ‘How to Think 	Like a Computer (computing/ICT) and ‘The Finney Island Files: Alien Attack (humorous fantasy story)’. 	
I look forward to seeing the work the children complete via the Year 5 email: year5@oliprimaryschool.co.uk and seeing the children to discuss further on Zoom this Friday. I will send Zoom links out via email on Thursday, but they will be the same time each week. 
Thanks for your continued support,
Miss Topping  
